
From: Zielinski, Tony
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Fwd: 9-06 meeting
Date: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 1:35:57 PM

Chris,
  Please include this in my file on changing zoning to parkland.
Thanks,
Tony Zielinski

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Terri Griffin <terri.griffin@klements.com>
Date: August 30, 2017 at 1:20:34 PM CDT
To: "tzieli@milwaukee.gov" <tzieli@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: 9-06 meeting

Hi Tony,
 
I’m pleased that you are continuing to fight to keep green space in Bay
View.  The growth and development over the years has been a great boon to
the community but maintaining serene spots is just as vital to the aesthetics
and mood of the community.
 
I would like to attend the meeting but scheduling conflicts may not be able to
be resolved.  Is there another way that I can add my voice to those trying to
back you on this?
 
On a side note, you should cruise past our house some time on Conway  – I
have outdone myself with the gardening this summer!  Looks great if I say so
myself.  J
 
Have a fantastic day and thanks for all you do.
 
 
 

 

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=02C49E2DD1BF4BF48EDF2CF60683998C-ZIELINSKI,
mailto:clee@milwaukee.gov
mailto:terri.griffin@klements.com
mailto:tzieli@milwaukee.gov
mailto:tzieli@milwaukee.gov

